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Dear Parents and Carers, 
I can’t believe we are at 
the end of Term 5 already!  

Term 6 will be very busy 
with lots of different 
events going on. Please 
ensure you read the 
newsletter weekly and 
check your Arbor 
messages so you don’t 
miss any important dates 
and notices.  

Class Photos 
We have our photographers in to take class 
photos on Tuesday 3rde June. Please ensure all 
children are in school uniform. If they have PE or 
Forest School that day, they should bring their FS 
clothes / PE kits to change into. If you do not 
wish your child to be in the photo, please ensure 
you let the office know. 

Yr3 Reading Cafe 
We are very much looking forward to the Y3 
Reading Café on Wednesday 4th June. It is not 
too late to sign up to join us. The sign-up sheet is 
outside the office.  

Sun Cream 
A reminder for next term, that during 
the sunny weather children should have 
sun cream applied before coming to 
school. 

 

PTA Disco 

Thank you so much to our PTA who organised the school disco 
for us on Wednesday. Thank you also to our DJ, Paul Viney who 
provided his services free of charge! The children had a 
wonderful time and we will let you know very soon how much 
money this event raised.  
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Well-done to the children who have been recognised 
today for demonstrating our school values: Compassion, 
Hope, and Community.  
 

Rainbow:  Hunter and Pippa 

Y1:  Hannah and Matthew 

Y2:  Theo and Antalya   

Y3:  Elsie and Bushra 

Y4:  Fletcher and Tony 

Y5:  Alice and Poppy 

Y6:  Tessie and Kingsley 
 

Attendance                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The above table shows attendance for the 
year so far for each class together with a 
view on how this week has changed from 
last week. (Green is Good)  
This week’s winners were Blue Class who 

will receive an extra playtime next term.  

 

 

Attendance % % Change

This Week
On Last 

Week
Year R 93.6 96.8 +8.6
Year 1 94.0 93.3 +6.3
Year 2 94.6 96.8 +3.2
Year 3 94.7 90.7 +1.4
Year 4 93.9 94.4 +0.8
Year 5 96.8 97.8 -1.9
Year 6 95.0 89.7 -7.3

Attendance %

Year to Date
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      Catch up with Red Class  

Year 1 had a great day on Wednesday creating their robots for their DT project which linked to their English 
book this term "The Robot and the Bluebird" by David Lucas.  The children experimented with different 
materials and ways to stick their models together.  The results were amazing and they went to their new 
homes on Thursday.  As you can see the classroom was well resourced!  Thank you to Mrs Harper, Miss 
Harper and Miss Seal for their amazing tidying up and hoovering skills. 
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Brian Moses Visit 

What a wonderful afternoon we had in school on 
Wednesday with a visit from the poet, Brian 
Moses, who performed some of his poetry to the 
school. This was very inspirational and the 
children have already written some wonderful 
poems following on from this. Thank you so much 
to Mrs Beales for organising this.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You can catch Brian 
at Battle Library 

on Saturday 31st 
May at 11:30 am. 

   
 

  

Violet Class each wrote their own version of Brians poem 'Ten 
tired teachers...' and here is one of them by Abigail Welbrock 

Ten tired teachers sat in the staffroom at lunchtime, one fell 
in the microwave then there were nine. 

Nine tired teachers muddled up the date, one thought it was 
Tuesday then there were eight. 

Eight tired teachers dreaming of holiday - oh heaven! one fell 
off their chair then there were seven. 

Seven tired teachers looking at their pics, one ran out of 
battery then there were six. 

Six tired teachers dancing and having a jive, one fell over and 
broke his leg then there were five. 

Five tired teachers heard a great big roar, A lion ate one, 
licked his lips then there were four. 

Four tired teachers longing for the sea, one changed in the 
bathroom then there were three. 

Three tired teachers forgot everything they knew, one, 
confused, lost her head then there were two. 

Two tired teachers going for a jogging run, one collapsed in 
the mud then there was one.  

One tired teacher caught red-handed eating a bun, the 
headteacher fired her and then there were none. 
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2ND JUN 

 First Day of Term 6 
3RD JUN 

 Class Photos 
 Yr 3 Reading Cafe - 9:15-10:15AM 

4TH JUN 

 Reading Cafe for Y3 - 9:15-10:15AM 
5TH JUN 

 Y6 Transitioning to Secondary School - 
1:30PM 

13TH JUN 

 Grandparents Afternoon 1:30PM 

 16TH JUN  

 Year 4 Trip to Herstmonceux 

17TH JUN 
 Year 1 Trip to Rare Breeds Centre 

20TH JUN 

 Sports Day (KS1 AM / KS2 PM) 
2ND JUL 

 Year R Vision Screening 
10TH JUL 

 Year 6 End of Year Production 

17TH JUL (DATE CHANGE) 

 2:00pm Rocksteady Concert 

 

 

 

 
Catch up with Ra nbow Class 

Rainbows had fun last week when they had a bike day. They 
had a chance to ride around the playground and learnt about 
the need to wear cycle helmets as well as some important 
observational skills to help ensure their safety. Once the riding 
was done they then spent some time cleaning their bikes. 

It was a great day and the children enjoyed being out in the 
fresh air. Thanks to our helpers from year 6 too ! 

 

 

Swimming for Year 4 & 5 at 
Weald Sports Centre 

Thusdays : 5th Jun, 12 Jun, 
19th Jun, 26th Jun, 3rd Jul, 
10th Jul 
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A Prayer to end the term 
Dear Lord 

Thank you to the teachers who 
have worked so hard to fill the 
minds of their students with 
wisdom and knowledge this 
term. 

Bless the children as they head 
away on their term break. Keep 
them safe on their travels and 
may they have a restful and 
happy holiday.  

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done to the children who were awarded a Certificate 
of Excellence this week :- 

Ra nbow - Ma akhi and Haidee 

Yr 1  - Faaizah and Kara 

Yr 2 - Koa and Chloe 

Yr 3 - Elsie PJ and Emily 

Yr 4 - Jack and Lola 

Yr 5 - Oryn and April 

Yr 6 - Finley and Arthur DS 
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